
MEMORANDUM 

 

      TO:  Jeremy Gunn 

 

FROM:  Tom Samoluk 

 

DATE:  December 22, 1994 

 

     RE:   Vernon Correspondence Information (copy) for Review 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Consistent with the new correspondence review procedure, I am attaching a copy of 

information from Robert Vernon dated 12/22/94  which David suggested should be reviewed.  

The original copy of this information has been placed in the correspondence file under Vernon, 

Robert. 

 

 

 


